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Happy Fall and happy Halloween fellow cooperative members.  

I attended an in-person training session this October on Co-Operative By Laws in Mauston. I 
have not been to a By Law Training course yet and it was very in depth. Although it is some dry 
material it was very interesting on how our Cooperative is governed and protected with our by 
laws.  

 

Please take the time to get ready for winter and help your budget with some energy savings 
tips. Simply installing new furnace filters to reduce the amount of power your fan will need to 
move warm air through your home can help. Installing programable thermostats that lower 
heat at night and while your away at work yet have in cozy warm when you wake up and return 
from work. Checking the weather stripping around doors and windows and sealing up any 
openings from the outside. (great way to prevent rodents and bugs into the house too!) 

Just Google energy saving tips or check the Jump River Coop Website at jrec.com and you will 
find a lot of ways to help you save some money and reduce your energy consumption year-
round.  

 

 GO PACK GO! 




